
Minutes of the General Meeting of April 5, 2023

 Vice President John Gelber called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.

 A brief business meeting followed. Board members in attendance were Pam 
Williams, John Gelber, Norma Schellberg, Margie Barber, Mary-Lynn 
Dubray, Judie Fry, Bobbi Gordon, Mark Hester, Janice Messer, and Dick 
Sussman.

 Communications/Membership Chair Dick Sussman reminded everyone to 
check out our Club website QCGenealogy.com. New information is always 
being added and our Club calendar is frequently updated. Dick also 
announced that our membership currently stands at 62.

 Membership forms are on the front table for those at the meeting who have 
not yet paid their dues for the year. The form along with a check can be 
dropped off in the lock box at Treasurer Margie Barber’s home at 1965 N. 
Laguna Oaks Drive. Annual dues are $15 per person or $25 for two people 
living at the same Quail Creek address. 

 Vice President John Gelber stated that anyone needing help with their 
research should contact him and he will match you with another more 
experienced QCGC member.

 The next Education Committee meeting will take place on April 27th in the 
Mesquite Room. It will be a follow-up to today’s program on Brick Walls.

 The business meeting was adjourned at 10:07 a.m.

Our program today featured a panel of genealogists who have years of academic-
level research experience who will address the subject of breaking through 
genealogical “brick walls.” They will talk about how they have solved some of 
their own problems, and then take questions from members of the audience about 
the problems they each may be having in this area with suggestions of tools they 
may use to solve them. The four members of the panel were Ken Abel, Anita Fisk, 
John Gelber, and Mark Hester. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Norma Schellberg, Secretary


